
Hello, 

My name is Ethan Dobres and I'm a High School Junior from Solon, Ohio. I am in strong 

opposition to HB 99, sponsored by Rep. Thomas Hall, because it will make public schools in 

Ohio more dangerous and put students and teachers at risk. My generation grew up in the wake 

of mass school shootings throughout the country in the last decade.  We all know something 

must be done about this to make schools safer, but I firmly believe that HB 99 will do much 

more harm than good and make schools a more dangerous place to be in. 

Thank you, 

Ethan Dobres 

 


